

MANISTEE TREE COMMISSION MINUTES MARCH 21, 1994

PRESENT: Bob Davis, Jack Garber, Gregg King, Dale Picardat, Jim Scarlata and Jane Schimke.

It was decided to again extend the deadline for requesting trees and to run ads in the newspapers again. Picardat will see if Dorothy Laskey Rose will do an article about the tree grant. Garber and Davis will begin to review some of the sites for tree requests.

Davis and Schimke will talk on the radio about the tree grant; 9-10 a.m. during a week day.

The possibility of offering a memorial tree program was discussed.

Picardat will compose an Arbor Day proclamation to be read to the City Council by Davis and Schimke on April 19th.

Banners recognizing that we are a Tree City U.S.A. were discussed as a future possibility. The need for small evergreen trees behind the two entrance-tothe-city signs was also discussed.

The next meeting will be Monday, April 11, 1994 at 6:30 p.m.

There being no further business to come before the group, Chairman King called for adjournment.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane Schimke, Secretary